Tor:

Mr Maurice W. Nittler,
2818 So. Cherokee,
Engelwood, Colorado,
NS .

Dear Maurice,

This is to inform yuu that the report
you gave on the reception of our DX
broadcast of December 9th. 1957, ind-
icatesithat you actually did recieve
CFGR.

Please accept my personnel thanks as
well as that of the managemeént's.

Yours truly,

Marc¢ Riou,
Technleal director,

Station CFGR,

Radio Gravelbourg Ltée,
Gravelbourg,

Sask.

December 16, 1957
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